
GOFHOA MARCH MEETING MINUTES
MARCH 19, 2014

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: ANNE BRAKEMAN, MARGUERITE STADLER, SKIP 
BRUSHETT, DAVE EASTWOOD, RUSS SIMPKINS, JANICE ELLIOT (BOOKKEEPER)

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:34PM

STREETS: Skip Brushett
• curb damage to be assessed
• mailbox on Aspetuck that was hit by the plow will be replaced
• fence on Secret Hollow Road and Marsh Pond Road needs to be repaired due to 
damage from snow

• guard rail on Great Oak Farm Road needs repair
• street sweeping scheduled for spring

FINANCE: Dave Eastwood
• reviewed list of delinquent common charges and pending legal matters 

SEPTIC: Russ Simpkins
• some additional work needed in septic field F to be completed once the snow melts
• brush to be cut back from septic fields to be scheduled for spring
• manhole covers need to be checked for tree roots

LANDSCAPE:
• once the snow completely melts, Ambrose Landscaping will be coming in to Great 
Oak Farm for a spring clean up

ARB: 
• no updates

WEBSITE: Russ Simpkins
• no new updates

                                                                 



SOCIAL: Anne Brakeman
• Easter egg hunt chair needed or event will be cancelled
• chair needed for summer BBQ, dates flexible

NEWSLETTER: Janice Elliot
• any updates, news or babysitter/pet sitter list changes, please contact Janice Elliot

RULES/BYLAWS: Marguerite Stadler
• resident calls and concerns discussed
• many calls have come in concerning dog owners not cleaning up after their pet, 
dogs off leash-discussion about how to deal with this problem 

• legal matters discussed
• suggestion by a resident about car decals for residents was discussed
• 2015 board and committees discussed 

OLD BUSINESS: Marguerite Stadler
• 96 gallon recycle bins expected mid April/May
• ARB to draft up guidelines for garbage can storage
• Spring walk through planned for early April

Meeting adjourned at 8:50pm

Meeting minutes submitted by Anne Brakeman, GOF Secretary

                                                                 


